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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Chairman Kirven and County Council Members 
FROM: Councilor Lynn Ballard  
DATE: January 18, 2018 
 
 
During the Request and Motions portion of the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, January 
23, 2018, I will be making a motion to reconsider the vote taken on January 9, 2018 to deny CZ-
2017-60 (property of V Go Holdings, LLC, 1335 Cedar Lane Road – Council District 19).  If the 
motion for reconsideration is successful, this ordinance will be back up for consideration at Third 
Reading.   
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule III (D) (9).   
 


